
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

MISSING AUBURN HILLS MAN 

 
The Auburn Hills Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in locating a missing person, 

Mr. David Semones, white male, 50-years-old from Auburn Hills. He was last seen on Sunday, April 17, 

2016 at approximately 9:50 a.m., at his residence in the area of Opdyke & Auburn.   

 

Semones is described as having blue eyes, he’s 5’5”, 160 lbs., and he has a missing tooth on the left side 

and a half moon scar about his right eye. He is known to walk long distances, carries a black back-pack 

and is possibly wearing a royal blue windbreaker.  He usually wears blue jeans, a tan hat with “floppy 

ears”, t-shirts, and blue & white shoes. His phone was left at the residence and he has no known means 

of transportation. 

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of David Semones is asked to contact the Auburn Hills 

Police Department at 248-370-9444. 
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